
Dr. Trivellini, 

Please find below Mr. Fougere’s response in regards to the motocross track at 60 Juniper Ridge. 

  

The Board of Selectmen have been copied via blind copy. 

  

Christine Trovato, MPA 

Town Administrator 

Town of Henniker 

18 Depot Hill Road 

Henniker, NH  03242 

(603) 428-3221 X 5  

Website www.henniker.org | Email: townadministrator@henniker.org  

  

From: Mark Fougere [mailto:fougereplanning@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 4:20 PM 

To: 'Chris Trovato' <Chris.Trovato@tds.net> 

Subject: Opinion 

  

Chris, 

  

I spoke with Bart relative to the complaint. 

  

As per your request, Town Counsel Bart Mayer has rendered his opinion.  

Bart does not believe this matter rises to a “public nuisance” that can be enforced under zoning.   

It would not be appropriate to pursue this matter as a zoning violation. 

http://www.henniker.org/
mailto:townadministrator@henniker.org


  

  

Mark 

  

 


